ANTELOPE VALLEY Regional Planning Advisory Committee Minutes
Thursday, August 3, 2017 — 7:00 p.m. Antelope Valley Community Center
1. Minutes of May 4 and June 1, 2017 approved (Mark/Orval)

2. Public comment: Tim Fesko advised that he is offering internet service in the Walker area, Mike Curti advised that
burning is no longer allowed but green waste coupons are still available, Katy reported on the recent successful
Mountain Gate Park cleanup. A member of the public was concerned about the increase in ATV traffic on local public
roads.

3. Informational / Discussion or Action Items :
MWTC, Doug Power updated base activities.
USFS, Jeremy Marshall updated activities including roads, fires and thinning.
Supervisor’s Report, John Peters reported on the Transportation Committee, roads, the Topaz PO, the Recreation Task Force.

Antelope Valley Community Center campus improvements: After some discussion it was decided to place this issue as an agenda
item for the next meeting, with a special pre-RPAC meeting for those interested.

Cannabis/Marijuana land use regulation framework: Michael Draper and Wendy Sugimura discussed the current state of county
regulation planning (addressing land use) and sought public input.

Initial outreach of Local Hazard Mitigation Plan update: Wendy Sugimura briefly discussed the Plan and a recent survey that
was distributed.

Mark Langner, Sec.

Attending:

RPAC: Bruce Woodworth, Katy Buell, Patty H-C, John Vannoy, Mark
Langner, Mike Curti, Orval Mosby, Bruce Woodworth.

Agencies: Doug Power, Jeremy Marshall, John Peters, Michael Draper,
Wendy Sugimura

Around 15 community members.



